





February 14, 2022

Re: Ezra Schwartz Memorial Baseball Tournament, April 7-10, 2022

To Whom It May Concern,

Please help us support the **Ezra Schwartz Memorial Baseball Tournament**, April 7-10, 2022. **Ezra Schwartz** grew up in Sharon, Massachusetts. After high school, he went on a gap year to study and do volunteer work in Israel. On November 19<sup>th</sup>, 2015, he was killed in a terrorist attack. Ezra was 18 years old.

This tournament is especially important to Ezra's family and the entire Sharon community, as a way to memorialize Ezra. Ezra played little league in Sharon since he was 5 years old, eventually playing Junior Varsity and Varsity for his High School. Ezra and his four siblings, ranging in age from 12 to 23, are well known for their constant appearance at the Sharon baseball fields, each of them passionate and talented baseball or softball players in their own right. In addition to the high school students who will be participating in the tournament, the memorial weekend will be attended by his many relatives and friends, as well as by three out of state teams.

We are hoping you can be one of our sponsors, which includes having your company's name in our ESMBT pamphlet. In doing so you will help us remember Ezra and celebrate his life and love of baseball.

Please donate online at <a href="http://ezraschwartzbaseballmemorial.com/wp/sponsorship/">http://ezraschwartzbaseballmemorial.com/wp/sponsorship/</a> or send donations via check to:

Maimonides School 34 Philbrick Road Brookline, MA 02445 Please include ESMBT on the memo line of your check.

Thank you so much for your consideration. Respectfully,

The Ezra Schwartz Memorial Baseball Tournament, Sponsorship Committee Maimonides School's Tax ID Number: 042103810